HB 1442 -- PROHIBITED USES OF OCCUPATIONAL FEES

SPONSOR: Helms

This bill prohibits any licensure board, commission, or committee
within the Division of Professional Registration from using any
occupational fees for the purpose of offering continuing education

classes.

This bill is the same as HB 705 (2019).



